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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Catherine Murphy 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
07/05/2021 
 
 

PQ 18226-21 To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons that have received vaccination 
ahead of the cohort they are sequenced in; the circumstances in which this occurred; if there is a 
notification process for vaccines used out of sequence; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter. - 
 
 
 

Dear Deputy Murphy 
 
Thank you for your representation. As of Monday 3rd May, 1,621,870 COVID vaccine doses have 
been administered; this information is updated daily and available at the following link: https://covid-

19.geohive.ie/pages/vaccinations  
 

The HSE is rolling out the vaccination programme in line with the National Immunisation Allocation 
Committee provisional vaccine allocation cohorts. The HSE is aware that there are a small number of 
people that may have received a vaccine that was out of sequence. The HSE will investigate any 
cases that are brought to their attention.  
 

 
I hope this provides you with assistance, 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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